Steven A. Braatz, Jr.
City Clerk
City Clerk's Office
414.302.8220
sbraatz@westalliswi.gov

February 28, 2018

Office of Governor Scott Walker 115 East Capitol Madison, WI 53702

Dear Governor Walker:

Enclosed is a copy of City of West Allis Resolution R-2018-0123 a Resolution requesting the Governor and Wisconsin State Legislature to protect local businesses, apartment owners, and homeowners from tax shifts by passing legislation to close the Dark Store and Walgreens property tax loopholes adopted on February 20, 2018.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Steven A. Braatz, Jr. City Clerk

/jl

enc.

cc: Jerry Deschane, Executive Director, League of Municipalities

Honorable Roger Roth, Senate President

Honorable Robin Vos, Speaker of the WI State Assembly

Honorable Scott Fitzgerald, Thirteenth Senate District

Honorable Chris Larson, Seventh Senate District

Honorable Tim Carpenter, Third Senate District

Honorable Leah Vukmir, Fifth Senate District

Honorable Daniel Riemer, Seventh Assembly District

Honorable Rob Hutton, Thirteenth Assembly District

Honorable Joe Sanfelippo, Fifteenth Assembly District

Honorable Alberta Darling, Co-Chair of the State Joint Committee on Finance

Honorable John Nygren, Co-Chair of the State Joint Committee on Finance

Members of the Joint Committee on Finance

Director, Wisconsin Elections Commission

Legislative Reference Bureau

Wisconsin League of Municipalities